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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to strongly urge the Committee to oppose and reject the 2nd Pyne Abortion
 bill reform that has been launched. This 2nd Abortion bill will weaken Queensland's
 Current abortion laws, and doesn't protect women or the unborn in any way, despite
 appearances. As a woman, and mother of 4 precious young children, I am absolutely
 appalled that this Abortion Bill is even being considered. 

Please consider my request. 

Regards,

Nina Dunn
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